
 

 
 
 
 

Santa Margarita Water District continues to upgrade critical 
wastewater infrastructure throughout San Juan Capistrano. 
SMWD is upgrading 500 feet of sewer pipeline on Los Rios 
Street from June 5 through June 18.  The work will take 
place Monday through Friday from 7:30 AM to 4:30 PM.  
 

Residences, businesses, and visitors 
can expect traffic delays. Los Rios 
Street will be closed to through 
traffic from Del Obispo to 31871 Los 
Rios (just before River Street); in 
accordance with the City approved 
traffic control plan. The map to the right 
shows the closure area in red. Access 
to points north on Los Rios Street will 
be via Paseo Adelanto and Ramos 
Street. 
  

There will be a 4-hour interruption in 
sewer service to reconnect the new 
pipelines. You will receive a door hanger notice 48 hours before 
the interruption. Not all customers receiving this notice will be 
impacted by the interruption.  
 

We appreciate your patience as we work to ensure the reliability  
of our system.  
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